
Scotts Road Recycling Facility - Illegal Waste Dumping 

Mr WINTER to MINISTER for PARKS and ENVIRONMENT 

Residents of Risdon Vale are concerned about the lack of action over the past decade 
regarding potentially illegal waste dumping at a recycling facility on Scotts Road in 
Risdon Vale. What is the government and the EPA doing to assure local residents their 
neighbourhood is safe from harmful pollution? 


